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 The DPC for promotions from E7 to E8 grade in Mining discipline for the cut off date 

30.09.2018 has been conducted during 25th to 27th June 2020 and completed for all the eligible 

candidates and other candidates as per the directions of Hon’ble High Courts, who appeared before 

the Selection-cum-DPC Board through Video Conference or in person. 

 

Further, based on the interviews held on 25th to 27th June 2020, the recommendations for 

empanelment for promotion from E7 to E8 grade in Mining discipline is not being published  

pursuant to order dated 26.06.2020 of Hon’ble High Court at Calcutta. 
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